people immediately stood up to follow Christ! They distributed 3 Erdu Bibles for those who can read, and 3
audio Bibles for families who can’t. Truly, there is revival in Pakistan!

Nigeria: Photos don’t come as frequently from Nigeria, but the reports from there are no less heart-rending.
This letter recently came from Sir J.K. Udeze, our partner in the Gospel since the beginning. His first words are in
response to news of my dad’s recent fall, resulting in a broken arm and other health issues:

“Dad laboured in the Lord's vineyard. | held back tears as | read your report on this great servant of God. He
gave hope to the hopeless and succour to the weak in body and spirit. The account makes me long for the
kingdom. Nevertheless, God's timing is the best. Ours is to follow daily, doing His will. May God multiply grace to
you my dear sister as we all look unto Him with eye of faith concerning Dad, Sam, Luke, your good self, Julie,
those lovely boys of yours and Lori and CWM.

“I believe your LOAD will include praying for us over here in Nigeria. We are witnessing an
unprecedented disregard for sanctity of life and the Creator. Islam is encroaching fast with violence and
pretense. For us few, we are undaunted because the battle is the Lord's. He will surely make an end.

“Thank you so much for your sacrificial support. It is not in vain. Souls will be won and believers
strengthened by your help.”

Would you consider making a gift of $86 in honor of Dad’s 86" Birthday (November 16) to carry on this
vital ministry in Nigeria?

India: Our dear brother, Ghuna
Kumar, recently had minor surgery
on his foot, but the very next day,
those Beautiful Feet were back out

\ preaching the Good News! Here isa
... 5.8 % picture of some tribal women who
stepped forward to accept Christ, leaving behind centuries of bondage in Hinduism.

On the Living Hope Bible college campus, two of the students ran away together.

They were found and returned to the campus. After discovering that social media and texting had contrlbuted
to their straying from the Lord, a revival was held in which some of the students surrendered and even smashed
their cell phones, asking God to give them undivided hearts. Would that this kind of repentance were evident all
across the church!

Starkville: Youth Community Explosion started again on September 11! This
year, we extended the program one year younger, to include 5™-8 graders.
Kennedy and Omariana, 9" grade graduates of YCE, have returned to serve as
junior counselors. The last week of August, we held a Back-to-School Bash
(thanks to the sponsorship of Modern Woodmen of America), and had a great
time playing with some of the new youth and their families. And it all
happened because some great young adults used their Beautiful Feet to walk
the neighborhood and make new friends, sharing Good News as they went.

We love this ministry — all of us on the CWM staff! Thank you for praying,
giving, and loving it with us! Thank you for YOUR BEAUTIFUL FEET!

Blessings abundant,

A

Lee Ann Williamson

Omariana (left) and Kennedy (2 from
right) with directors Maggie and Brittany.



